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Dear House State of Affairs Committee,
 
I would like to put in my support for HB34 to name the new Tok River Bridge the Sgt. Scott Johnson
Memorial Bridge.
 
Scott grew up here in Tok and his parents and one brother still reside here.  It would be a wonderful
tribute to him to name our new bridge in his honor.
 
Thank you for your time and consideration,
Vanessa L. Thompson
PO Box 715
Tok, AK 99780
907-940-5558
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